



## Dear School Administrator:

The Michigan Retailers Association (MRA) has launched its scholarship competition for the 2020-21 school year. This year, we will be awarding 24 scholarships ranging from \$1,000 to \$1,500. The awards are not based on financial need.

To be eligible, the student or his/her parent must be employed at a business that is a member of MRA. The enclosed brochure further details eligibility requirements. To find out if a particular business is an MRA member, students or parents should check with their employer or call MRA's Rachel Schrauben at 800.366.3699.

Students are encouraged to apply online through MRA's website at bit.ly/MRAscholarship2020. They may also call MRA at 800.366.3699 for an application. Questions about applications can be directed to MRA, or to International Scholarship and Tuition Services, which coordinates the competition for MRA, at 615.320.3149.

Applications must be requested by March 15 and submitted by April 1, 2020.

Please make your students aware of this scholarship opportunity by posting the enclosed poster.

For more information about the scholarship program, contact Mrs. Schrauben at 800.366.3699 ext. 346 or at rschrauben@retailers.com. Thanks for your assistance with this valuable program.

Sincerely,

William J. Hallan
President and CEO

Michigan Retailers Association

**Enclosures** 

